
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

War in Ukraine  
An update on the impact of supply chains 
 
 
Dear Business Partner, 
 
After more than a year of war in Ukraine, our thoughts and sympathies are with all the people who 
have lost their roof over their heads - family, friends or a loved one in this terrible time of war. 
 
We continue to monitor possible negative impacts on our international supply chain and 
procurement processes. 
 
However, as at the beginning, our supply chains are not affected or our suppliers do not see any 
restrictions on procurement and processing in their operations. 
 
We are aware that interrupted air/freight and transport connections or further trade sanctions can 
lead to delays in the short term. 
 
We will, of course, inform you immediately and comprehensively of any foreseeable effects and 
identify strategic measures. 
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